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17. April 2023

Fire brigade

Bocholt (ots) - 

In addition to several fire alarm systems and a triggered home smoke detector, the Bocholt
fire brigade was alerted on Monday morning to a leak of large quantities of diesel at a
company site in Bocholt-Mussum. On site, a lorry had ruptured its fuel tank on a metal
part, allowing several hundred litres to escape. The spill spread both on the asphalt surface
of the premises and in the soil of an adjacent embankment. The spilled fuel was absorbed
with binding agents, the remaining fuel was pumped out of the vehicle and the
contaminated soil was removed over a large area with the help of a contractor. The fire
brigade was on the scene for about 2.5 hours with 13 emergency personnel and several
special vehicles. The volunteer fire brigade was also alerted.

For further information please contact:

Bocholt Fire Brigade
Telephone: 02871 2103-0
Fax: 02871 2103-555
E-mail: sebastian.heumann(at)bocholt(dot)de
https://www.bocholt.de/rathaus/feuerwehr/

Original-Content from: Bocholt Fire Brigade, transmitted by news aktuell
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